
From: Johnnie Chamberlin [mailto:johnnie.chamberlin@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 6:15 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Public Comment on Permitting of Hog Farms in the Buffalo River Watershed 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

ADEQ should ban all CAFOs from the Buffalo River Watershed.  In addition, CAFOs (anywhere in the 

state) shouldn't fall under the general permitting system as general permits are too easy to get, require 

too little review, and are intended for discharges that "pose little environmental risk"; a criteria that 

CAFOs do not meet (see experiences of North Carolina and others). 

 

-Johnnie Chamberlin 

 


